Vice President Report

December 2015

What a great concert we have just completed. | surely have a great feeling,
having finished so strongly. | am proud of all of us. Thank you to all Board
Members for all the hard work.

As we close out this year | am very happy with our accomplishments. We have
had a great run. We have had record breaking income from all areas, Concerts,
Farm Show, Grant funds, and our Drag Fundraisers. | am particularly proud of
our Drag Shows. We have done extremely well with our Halloween and February
Fundraisers. They have been completely successful in earning the extra funding
the Chorus needs outside our other fundraising avenues.

| am in the process of completing details for the February 2016 Benefit show. We
will again be having it at 704 Lounge. | have been made aware that the day |
picked happens to be Super bowl Sunday. Oops! Leave it to me to forget a major
national sporting event. | am going to meet with 704 Lounge’s new manager soon
so we can pick a new date.

Again | will ask for assistance from the Board for helping with the day's details.
Kevin Wagner is always reliable for our Treasury needs. | am also working on
getting some NON DRAG performers for this event. We ARE a Chorus and | have
had numerous requests for more of our members to sing at the event. Don't fear,
| am not giving up my Drag “Ringers”.

Thank you,
Eddie



